
Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

Friends of the Landfill Council

1 message

Eric Goddard <esgoddard01@alaska.edu> Fri, Oct 29, 2021 at 12:15 PM
To: cityclerk@dillinghamak.us
Cc: Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us>, Paul Liedberg <paliedberg@yahoo.com>

Hi Mayor Ruby and City of Dillingham,

I would like to formally submit my request to sit on the Friends of the Landfill (FOL) council. As a representative of the
UAF Bristol Bay Campus I can continue our contribution towards service regarding this societal and environmental area
of importance through formal commitment to the FOL .

Thank you for your consideration,
Eric


-- 

Eric Goddard
Assistant Professor of Sustainable Energy and Environmental Studies
UAF Bristol Bay Campus
PO Box 1070, Dillingham, AK 99576
Phone: 907-843-2233



